Janet Maddox 600 5<sup>th</sup> Avenue Apt 2 Pelham, NY 10803

Dear Kate and the entire Furniture Sharehouse Crew,

I just wanted to take a moment to extend my deepest gratitude and appreciation for the time and efforts you all put into helping me select some amazing pieces of furniture for my new home. My daughter (who is turning 4 soon) was so surprised when she came home to a new couch, table, chairs and other unique pieces that have helped make our house become a real home. We have had some major struggles in the past, and being a single parent I know the struggles are not going to get much easier going forward. But its agencies like yours' that help make the journey a little easier, and the times we share together a lot more enjoyable.

I also want to thank you for the toddler bed, sheets and hand woven blanket for my daughter. I've always intended to acquire these things, but with rent, bills, childcare, food and other expenses, it just seemed almost impossible. It is with tears of joy that I can now say, come my daughter's 4<sup>th</sup> birthday February 8<sup>th</sup>, she will be able to sleep in her own bed! This was a major blessing for us. I can not thank you enough.

All in all, I have to say that my experience at Furniture Sharehouse was truly a "Once in a Lifetime" opportunity. I would recommend your services to anyone I know that is in need. May God continue to bless you all for your self-less and life-enriching work!

Sincerely,

-Janet Maddox

P.S. Pics are on the way! =)

gnot Waddop